
 

Celebrating the successes of our Parish, School, Religious Education, and more!  

 

2021 
 All Saints Day    
At the start of the November month,  we celebrated All Saints 
Day, a day that is dedicated to our saints.  

All Souls Day / Mass of Remembrance 
A beautiful Mass was held in honor of our  
parishioners that have passed away this past year. 
The names were read, along with a  
candle burning in their memory.  

First Reconciliation 
Our 2nd graders received their First 
Reconciliation on Nov. 18. We pray for the 
healing of God’s love. 

Monthly Food Collection 
Meals for the Homeless 

Over 100 personal hygiene items 
were collected for CSSMV by the 
School in Memory of Leo Lehner, 
who passed away unexpectedly. 
Casseroles (and other items) also  
continued to provide meals for  
St. Vincent de Paul   Thank You 

Confirmation Retreat / 8th grade Service 
 Our 8th grade RE and School students attended 
the Confirmation Retreat on November 13.  
Thank you to the wonderful Net Ministry team 
and all who supported and helped with this event, 
preparing our youth for the Sacrament. 

 

Legion of Mary 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
All Saints Party on Saturday, November 
6th, with costumed participants  
representing St. Christopher, Alfie Lambe,  
St. Polycarp, a Legionary of Mary, and  
St. Nicholas.  

Artisan Fest  
Local vendors and parishioners sold crafts, baked 
goods, jewelry, and other treasures in the Parish 
Center.  It was wonderful Christmas shopping. The 
Garden Guild sold delicious breads and Jams!  
Great Job to all who supported this wonderful event.  

Trees of Thanksgiving  
Once again, the 
need for assistance is 
greater now more 
than ever due to 
covid.  Trees of 
Thanksgiving  
offer a way to help 
our community now. 

Gift cards were collected to help  
assist families to purchase food and 
gifts for the holidays. Thank You to all 
who supported this mission.  This is 
in place of the annual Caring Tree.  

Feast Day 
We celebrated the Feast of our Patron 
Saint, Albertus Magnus. 


